NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF REDLANDS

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Planning Commission of the City of Redlands to be held on December 24, 2024, at 4:00 P.M., was cancelled, the members of said Planning Commission and the undersigned Secretary of said Planning Commission thereupon declared said meeting cancelled to the next regularly scheduled meeting to be held on January 14, 2025, at 4:00 P.M. in the City Council Chambers, Civic Center, 35 Cajon Street, Suite 2, Redlands, California.

Brian Desatnik,

Development Services Director

City of Redlands